
 

 

 

NWEC MISO Attachment O Annual Meeting Notice 

 
Please take notice that Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company (NWEC) will hold a meeting as a 
Transmission Owner of the Midcontinent Independent System Operator, Inc. (MISO) to review our 
historical Attachment O filing effective June 1, 2018, as submitted to MISO.  Rate formula calculations, 
Historical FERC Form 1, and supporting documentation will be available for review and for discussion 
with representatives of NWEC.   
 
Meeting Date:  August 27, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting Location: Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company 
   104 South Pine Street 
   Grantsburg, Wisconsin  54840 
 
RSVPs would be appreciated to estimate attendance.  Please RSVP to bevdahlberg@nweco.com 
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